Paula Vandehey

To: Kurt Craanen
Subject: RE: Appeal of Grass and Weed Assessment Charge

From: Jaymie Holtz <jaymie.holtz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 1:34 PM

To: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>
Subject: Appeal of Grass and Weed Assessment Charge

Kurt,
| would like to appeal the grass and weed assessment charge | received on Monday, June 29, 2020.
Thank you, 7

Jaymie Holiz ,
3522 N Mariah Lane, Appleton, Wi 54911

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening
attachments or clicking links.
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